
 

 
 
 
  

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567     F 303.832.8106 
Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director 
 

 

July 1, 2022 

Poppy Staub 
Ouray Silver Mines, Inc.  
P.O. Box 564 
Ouray, CO 81427 
 
RE:  Revenue Mine Permit No.  M-2012-032, Inspection Problem Corrective Action, Due Date 

Extension Approval   

Dear Mrs. Staub: 

On June 30th, 2022, the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your request for 
an extension to the compliance date for the submitting the As-Built Certifications and supplemental 
materials as detailed in the Division’s April 11, 2022 letter. This notice is to inform you that your request 
has been approved. All materials required to demonstrate compliance should be submitted to the 
Division no later than Friday, July 8, 2022. Please note that until such time as the certifications have 
been submitted and accepted by the Division, no additional tailings or other materials may be stored 
within the Atlas Tailings Storage Facility regardless of a liner.   

If you require additional time based on site conditions, please submit an extension request in writing to 
the Division prior to the compliance date. If you require additional information, or have questions or 
concerns, please feel free to contact me, direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 
8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Lucas West, DRMS 
Poppy Staub, OSMI 
Todd Jesse, OSMI 


